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Rita Gentilcore 800-738-0499 Radiation Safety officer 

License No.: 41-32720-03 Control No.: N/A 

This refers to the conversation between Rita Gentilcore and Jennifer Bishop in August 2012, 
regarding the upcoming changes to the financial assurance regulations. 

On June 17, 2011, the Commission issued amended rules for financial assurance for 
decommissioning. The following changes will affect your license: 

Decommissioning Funding Plans must be submitted to the NRC for review during license 
renewals and at intervals not to exceed three years. 

Part 20 regulations have been amended to now include radioactivity in subsurface areas. 

The only prepayment financial assurance instruments that will be allowed under the amended 
regulations are trust funds. Escrows accounts, government funds, certificates of deposits, and 
deposit of government securities cannot be used under the amended regulations. 

The final rules become effective on December 17,2012. Please review Federal Register Notice 
Volume 76, Number 117, pages 35512-35575 for more information. 
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